
This is a screen shot from the US Treasury Department website: 

https://www.fms.treas.gov/fmsweb/EmailSubscribeAction.do : 

 

When a financial institution attempted to provide an email associated with a new TLD extension this is 

the UA error message that they received. 

 

 

The financial institution and the registry operator have already reached out to representatives at the US 

Treasury Department to resolve this issue.   

https://www.fms.treas.gov/fmsweb/EmailSubscribeAction.do

